oct, 6, 1975

.

Deay My, Trites:

Thank you very rmen for your letter of September 19, 1975
and the accompanying coples of corregpondence with members of
Pert's family. I hove wplilen o sach of them and am eager to
recelve replias,

I eontinue to receive letters from Winston Johnson snd have
some splendid photow he provided from some 85 years 2go. This
project is rather liks slowly plecing together an intrigate puszle,
a fageinating Sherlocy Holuwes eplsode, and every now ond then a
new piece expands the mystory ingtesd of solving it. It's great
fun? _

Thanks everso much for "pubiing the word oul® to members
of your farily reparding The rhotogrephs. 1 really do belisve
all these pleces will {21l inte plsce one day amd the projeat
will HAPPTWH.,  If eo, the thanke will larpgely be to people lilke

you and your cooperation.

I look foruward to word from you regavding the seswch fop
the "misging phelog and an eventual talk aboul our wutual friend.

My pratitude and repards,

Yot sincorely,



